(2025 March 5) EDGI Relaunches Environmental Web Tracker

this may be of use to you or someone you know

https://envirodatagov.org/press-release-edgi-relaunches-federal-environmental-web-tracker/

In response to the Trump administration’s rapid dismantling of federal websites, the
Environmental Data & Governance Initiative (EDGI) has relaunched its Federal Environmental
Web Tracker. EDGI has long monitored thousands of federal webpages related to climate,
energy, and the environment. The Federal Environmental Web Tracker makes records of
significant changes to federal environmental websites publicly available in a searchable database.

Changes to the information that’s available on federal websites demonstrate how public
information is leveraged for political means. The flurry of executive orders in the Trump
administration’s first weeks have accompanied the disappearance of critical data on agency
websites. The information found (or not found) on a federal website can facilitate or hamper
public participation and research around crucial environmental policy issues.



